
CareCredit and AADOM want to make it easy for providers, Office Managers, 
teams and even patients to join the fun. Here are just a few ways to participate: 

OMAM 
Celebration 
Ideas

Providers can:
	 write a personal  

thank you note to  
their office manager or 
team member

	 acknowledge their 
Office Manager or 
team member with a 
card, note or flowers

	 splurge on lunch for  
the team 

Let’s All Join in the Fun!
Teams can:

	 post appreciation on 
their social media sites 

	 decorate the practice  
so everyone knows it’s 
Office Management 
Appreciation Month

	 have a morning moment 
of appreciation where 
each team member 
shares a compliment or 
a story that highlights 
something great about 
the Office Management 
team member

Patients can:
	 complete a virtual  

thank you card 

	 add a “sticky note” of 
appreciation to a wall 
or bulletin board

 	 post appreciation 
of the Office 
Management team 
and practice on 
social media
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